
We have yet to fully embrace the fact that the needs of the children and the 
needs of the adults are interconnected. As documented in the Early 
Childhood Workforce Index 2018 (Whitebook, McLean, Austin, & Edwards, 
2018), little has changed to improve wages and working conditions for early 
childhood educators since the 1990s.

It is with renewed focus and commitment that the Center for the Study of 
Child Care Employment (CSCCE) has updated the Model Work Standards, in 
collaboration with some of the original authors and with the permission of 
the Center for the Child Care Workforce, now a project of the American 
Federation of Teachers Educational Foundation (CCW/AFTEF).

(From: https://cscce.berkeley.edu/publications/report/creating-better-child-
care-jobs-model-work-standards/ )
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